
2002 Greetings from 
Aldene and Barry 

 
Aldene and Barry wish you a wonderful holiday season 
and a year full of health and happiness. 
 
The really big news for 2003 will be Haley’s marriage to 
Bob Brozman (www.bobbrozman.com) next July.  Haley 
and Bob’s musician collaborators from around the world 
(e.g., Okinawa, India, La Reunion Island, France and 
Australia) will be providing the music!  Perhaps they will 

issue a wedding CD?  By the way, Bob’s most recent interview on NPR’s “All Things 
Considered” more than doubled his daily website inquiries to 23,000/day!  Haley 
designed and Aldene engineered Bob’s outstanding website. 
 
Barry is about to be appointed Adjunct Professor of Corrosion Science, Metallurgical and 
Materials Engineering Department at the Colorado School of Mines in Golden, CO.  He 
will join the scholarly ranks of his future son-in-law, Bob Brozman, who is already an 
Adjunct Professor of Ethnomusicology, Macquarie University in Sydney, Australia.  
Professor Brozman shake hands with Professor Gordon. 
 
Aldene continues working hard at her website design company, www.nicerpage.com.  
Aldene loves both the technical and artist aspects of web design and her business 
continues to grow.  She recently designed a site for a pair of outstanding musicians from 
India.  She is continuing to pursue a degree in web design at our local community 
college. 
 
Aldene and Barry ran into Barry’s classmate and dorm mate from CMU, actor Bob 
Wexler while vacationing in Key West.  Bob starred in “Man of La Mancha” on 
Broadway,” “Little House on the Prairie” and several soap operas on television.  The last 
time Barry saw Bob was 1966!  However, perhaps Aldene’s and Barry’s most interesting 
trips involved Barry’s work where they wore hard hats, carbon monoxide filters and head 
lamps to tour deep inside the Yucca Mountain Project tunnel in Nevada.  Yucca 
Mountain is the proposed high-level nuclear waste repository.  Barry is co-designing the 
nickel alloy waste packages that only have to last 100,000 years.  Barry figures that if his 
design eventually fails, they can sue him.  Aldene and Barry also visited all five nuclear 
power plants in Florida. Envious aren’t you? 
 
Barry is still the President of the Los Gatos Bicycle Racing Club (LGBRC.)  Aldene and 
Barry both ride weekly with the club to welcome potential members.  Three of the 
members won US National Championships and another member won five national and 
three World Championships!  You can check out the LGBRC at www.lgbrc.org.  Aldene 
continues as the club’s webmaster.  Barry is still Principal Timpanist with the Saratoga 
Symphony. 
 
Please keep in touch and please visit us if you every travel to Silicon Valley!  We can be 
easily readily reached at aldeneg@nicerpage.com or bgordon@structint.com. 
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